
 
 

 
 

ANATP/BNATP Monthly Update 
May 2023 

 
 

1. The look of the ITIN has changed to make it look less like a Social Security card.   

 
 
 

2. When requesting an instructor code, please send only the documents that are listed on the 
instructor code request and approval form.  I do not want diplomas, nursing licenses, 
transcripts, etc.  

 
3. RNs who are approved instructors in an accredited LPN or RN program do not need to 

complete CEUs for instructor approval to teach in a BNATP.  I would only need their 
resume/CV and the instructor code request form. 

 
4. Please keep these updates in your monitoring visit binder.   

 
5. It was great meeting everyone at the annual conference!  Looking forward to next year 

already!  
 
6. Monitoring visit clarification:  Violations of administrative code on the first visit will result in a 

Corrective Action Plan (CAP).  If upon subsequent visits there are violations of the same 
nature, regardless of the time lapsed between visits, your program will be placed on 
probation for 180 days.  During that 180-day period, there will be another unannounced 



 
 

 
 

visit.  If violations of the same nature are found during that probationary period, your 
program will be revoked for two years.  

 
 

As always, do not hesitate to call or email with questions. 
 
Randy Carey-Walden, RN, MSN, CCM 
Public Service Administrator 
Illinois Department of Public Health 
Training and Technical Direction 
525 W. Jefferson St.  4th Floor 
Springfield, IL  62761 
Phone:  217.785.5569 
Fax:  217.557.3363 
ross.carey-walden@illinois.gov 
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